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Dear Parents and Carers,
It is with regret that our catering company ‘Alliance in Partnership’ have informed us that the school kitchen will be running on reduced staffing for the rest of this week due to Covid-19 absence and staff needing to isolate. Having explored different solutions, it is not possible to provide the current meal options as advertised. From Tuesday 8th February, we would ask that all parents provide their children with a home packed lunch each day through to the end of term (Friday 11th February). For those families who are entitled to free school meals, a lunch provision will still be available but this will not necessarily match the current menu options and will instead consist of sandwiches, jacket potatoes or pasta. 
If you have booked meals for this week, the meal will be cancelled and the cost will be credited back to your child’s lunch account.
Apologies for the short notice and the inconvenience this causes. 
Kind regards,
The TMA Team
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